
Please note due to not being quorate in January the meeting had to be cancelled.  To 
further impact the PC the resignation of the clerk shortly before the February 2022 meeting 
no minutes were offered to the PC for the Nov 2021 meeting. 
 
Great Blakenham Parish Council would like to apologise for any inconvenience this may 
have caused. 
 
Steve Plume 
Chair for Great Blakenham Parish Council 


